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Decision:  Presentation:  King Street Visioning Study 

Meeting Date:  July 11, 2016 

Jennifer Keesmaat - Chief Planner & Executive Director was joined by City of Toronto staff 
David Cooper, David Hunter and Greg Lintern in delivering a PowerPoint presentation on this 
item. 

The Board received the presentation for information and approved the following motion: 

1. The TTC endorse the introduction of a pilot project for King Street that will increase transit 

reliability and capacity, and reduce travel time in the King corridor.

The item was adopted, as amended. 


